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16th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please see the attached letter from the Halton Child Immunisation Team regarding the upcoming 
Flu Vaccination programme.  The session for Windmill Hill Primary School is on Monday 15th 
November.  Please note the vaccine is administered via a nasal spray, however, if you would 
prefer your child to have the injected vaccine, please contact the team to discuss. 
 
The team will be using e-consent forms instead of paper copies and you will find the link to 
access this within the letter.  Please follow this link and provide all information requested.  The 
link will close two working days before the immunisation takes place.  Please complete the online 
form even if you wish to opt out of the vaccination.  This will save the team time chasing people 
for their response. 
 
If you would like a paper copy of the consent pack, please contact the immunisation team 
directly – we do not have any at school.  The phone number is 0151 495 5066.  Please only use 
this if you are unable to complete the form online. 
 
 
Thank you for all your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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